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PANORAMIC Easter Closing Dates

 Website registrations will close from  midday Tues 4th April – Sat 8th

April inclusive.
 No randomisations from Wed 5th April – Mon 10th April inclusive.
 Central calls team will close from Fri 7th April – Mon 10th April incl.

All hubs/sites will still be responsible for making safety calls 
throughout Easter. The PANORAMIC safety line will remain open.

POST RANDOMISATION

 Please remember to complete the Post Randomisation 
questions with a participant after randomising them.

 Female participants under the age of 55 who are not capable 
of becoming pregnant should have the reason for 
this noted in their Spinnaker Summary Notes following 
randomisation.

Safety Call – CRF checks

Whilst performing the safety calls, 
as per protocol schedule, please 
check patient’s daily diary for the 
period between calls for any IMP 

discrepancy, new medications or 
new AEs. 

PANORAMIC WEBSITE UPDATE

The PANORAMIC website has been made even more 
user friendly for potential participants, 

with clearer instructions and larger buttons. Information 
for Healthcare Professionals can still be found by 

clicking the tab on the top toolbar. The page provides 
resources for site set up, training, documents, safety 

and FAQs.

SUMMARY NOTES

A participant’s Summary Notes section on Spinnaker is useful for adding extra, important information, 
but do not include any participant personal/contact details in the notes.

Please write brief, key messages.
Start with the date you are entering the information and end with your initials.

PANORAMIC has 
recruited

27,176
participants

CRF COMPLETION

A quick reminder that data must be 
entered into Spinnaker in real time with 

the relevant CRF open.

Also, please enter AEs or withdrawals in 
Spinnaker immediately after becoming 

aware of them. This will prevent 
occurrences of missing or incorrect data.

INTERVIEWEES WANTED

We would like to interview PANORAMIC participants and team members from across the 
four devolved nations for the purposes of outreach and creating an engaging record of the 

immense efforts PANORAMIC’s many contributors have made beyond the quantitative data.

Please email jean.balchin@phc.ox.ac.uk if you have any questions or would like to participate.
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